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Amendment to Advisory Committee on Accessible Transit 
(ACAT) Terms of Reference  
TTC Board Decision 
 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on June 23, 2022, adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the TTC Board: 

1. Approve the amendment to the ACAT Terms of Reference, which addresses the 
following matters: 
 
a. General housekeeping amendments that address various wording changes to 

modernize corporate terminology and language in a more inclusive and equitable 
manner. 
 

b. Include provisions for electronic participation when in-person meetings are not viable 
once an emergency is declared in all or part of the city and as means to 
accommodate ACAT members when possible. 
 

c. Include Remuneration (section 12) as it was not previously specified. 


